On May 1, 2003, the State Civil Aviation Authority of the Russian Federation (SCAA) in cooperation with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) opened a new Visual Flight Rule (VFR) route to the Russian Far East. This route allows general aviation pilots to fly from Alaska to Providenyia Bay, in the Russian Far East. Three years in the development, the route is a joint product of cooperation between FAA, SCAA and the Alaska Airmen’s Association. The new route is published in the Russian Aeronautical Information Publication (AIP) and by U.S. notam, and will be include in the Alaska Supplement to the AIM soon.
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